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Invitation
International Week 2018

It is our pleasure to announce that Saxion University of Applied Sciences will hold the annual International Week on 19-22 March 2018.
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We would like to invite you and/or your colleagues to participate in this event.  
The aim of the week is to offer both students and staff an international and intercultural experience, and to intensify the cooperation with our partner universities.
The theme of this week is 
International Business: Challenges and Opportunities 
The International Week will be organised by the following schools:
School of Applied Psychology & Human Resource Management
School of Finance & Accounting

School of Governance, Law & Urban Development
International Business School (former School of Marketing & International Management)
Hospitality Business School
School of Commerce and Entrepreneurship
The opening ceremony will take place on Monday, 19 March. Guest lecturers will be involved in teaching the regular classes on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning. You will greatly contribute to our aim of offering students an international and intercultural experience by teaching the classes in a way inherent to your culture/background. It would also be great if you could emphasise the differences in processes/phenomena related to your field of expertise in different countries, e.g. marketing in Asia VS marketing in Europe. In this case the students will benefit both from your knowledge and expertise and from your unique manner of teaching. You will be teamed up with one of the teachers from the inviting school. They will help you prepare the lesson, and make sure it fits the curriculum. 
On Thursday we are inviting you to guide the students from the involved schools while they are working on multidisciplinary case studies. The cases will be provided by Saxion. 
The students will be asked to analyse and work through the cases from different perspectives, e.g. financial, legal, hospitality, marketing, HR etc. 

On Wednesday afternoon a special social and entertainment programme will be organised for you. We will wrap up the International Week on Thursday evening with a joint dinner.
We would very much appreciate your or/and your colleagues’ contribution. Please inform us before 1 December whether or not you would be able to participate. We would also like to know your field of expertise, so that we could match it with our curriculum. For this, please fill in the application form sent to you in a separate document. 
For an impression of previous international weeks, please visit: https://www.saxion.nl/international-week. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us in case you have any questions.  
Looking forward to your reply.
On behalf of the HBS Team International Week,


Ekaterina Pushkarskaya
E: e.pushkarskaya@saxion.nl T: +31 (0)619493054
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